
My name is Kim Tickner, and I live at 13 King Albert Ave Tanilba Bay. My daughter 
and 4-year-old granddaughter live in Collector, NSW, just 20km from the proposed 
Tarago Incinerator.  I strongly object to Veolia’s proposed incinerator being built in 
Tarago. 
  
I am deeply concerned about the impact on my family's health if this incinerator was 
allowed to go ahead. This will impact not only my daughter's and grandchild’s health 
and well-being but also generations to come. This will be due to the accumulation of 
forever chemicals in their bodies, from exposure to Veolia's waste to 
energy incinerators' toxic emissions settling in their immediate environment. My 
daughter’s family relies on tank water with no option for town water. How can the 
NSW Government, in good conscience, even consider this proposal based on that fact 
alone?  It’s an intergenerational burden and legacy that cannot go ahead. If it's not safe 
for the people of Sydney, it is NOT SAFE FOR ANYONE.  
  

I, Kim Tickner, have not made any reportable political donations in the last two years. 
I, Kim Tickner, acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.  
Sincerely 
Kim Tickner 
 


